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15th October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of the next Learning Adventure, Blue Planet, Year 5 pupils will begin a study of Rivers.  
We have organised a trip to Malham, the source of the River Aire, for Monday 8th November 
2021, where we will carry out a field study, looking at the flow, acidity, width, depth etc. of the 
river.  We will also look at various river features and enjoy our lunch at Janet’s Foss Waterfall. 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.40am (children should arrive at school for 8:30am to be 
registered), and we will be returning to school around 4.30pm. Your child will need to be 
collected from the school hall at 4:30pm but we will put regular updates of Twitter should that 
change. The journey is fairly long, therefore, if your child suffers from travel sickness, please 
give them a tablet before they come to school.  If they require one for the return journey, you 
will need to fill out a medical form at the office and the medication must be prescribed by a 
doctor. 
 
We will be outside all day and it will be November so children must come appropriately dressed 
in plenty of layers that they can take off if warm or add on if cold.  They will need waterproof 
coats (and trousers if they have them), sturdy trainers/walking books and wellington boots in a 
carrier bag (if the children want to go in the water).  Spare socks are also advisable just in case 
the children get wet feet. School uniform is not necessary but the children will need to be 
dressed appropriately for the activity and the weather. 
 
A packed lunch will be required, which the children will have to carry all morning, so a backpack 
would be more suitable than a carrier bag (no cans or cartons).  They will need plenty of water 
to drink throughout the day so please provide a bottle of water where the lid can be replaced. 
Free School Meal children will need to request a sandwich via ParentPay if they require a 
school lunch. 
 
There will be a £9 voluntary contribution per child that can be paid via ParentPay. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Hunton, Miss Munday and Mr Maskell 
Yr5 Class Teachers 
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